Commonwealth of Massachusetts
Executive Office of Health and Human Services

Department of Transitional Assistance
600 Washington Street . Boston MA 02111

Argeo Paui Ceflucci William D. O'Leary
Governor Secretary

Jane Swift Claire Mcintire
Lieutenant Governor Commissicner

Field Operations Memo 99-20 B
September 16, 1999

To: Transitional Assistance Office Staff
From: {7 Joyce Sampson, Assistant Commissioner for Field Operations
Re: TAFDC Clothing Allowance, September 1999
Introduction A clothing allowance was paid to active recipients selected on August 27,

1999 and eligible on September 1, 1999.

On September 15, 1999, an additional select was performed to provide a
clothing allowance to those eligible recipients who were active on
September 15, 1999 and were not a part of the original August 27, 1999
select.

Prorated Amount  Eligible recipients with a start date after September 1, 1999 will receive
a prorated clothing allowance amount.

Payment Date The clothing allowance will be available to recipients eligible for the
second select on September 17, 1999.

Subsequent payment dates will be October 15 (available to recipients
October 19) and November 15 (available to recipients 11/17).

Notice Recipients eligible for the second select of the clothing allowance will
receive a “Clothing Allowance-TAFDC” (NCA-3 9/99) notice in English
and Spanish.

Questions Any questions should be directed to the Policy Hotlme at (617) 348-8478
by your Hotline designee.




